
December 10, 1986 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, December 10, 1986 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on 

Hoffman Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Wilbur Danner, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.  K 

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid were approved by motion of Glenn 

Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Subdivision plans - Mike Kear of Patten Corporation wanted tentative approval on 

preliminary plan - supervisors couldn’t do this but told him probes, well, septic, and 

dwellings must be shown on plan and highway occupance permits must be acquired.   

 1987 Budget - adopted by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 A letter was received from the telephone company - to buy or not to buy - 

Supervisors decided to leave as is.   

 Letter from Court of Common Pleas - 2 properties sold at tax claim sale.   

 Bridge Inspection - Motion made by Snyder to have state inspect bridges (2), 2
nd

 by 

Danner, carried.  

 Mrs. Phiel - have dug 2 probe holes, neither one satisfactory for conventional or 

sand mound.   

 Nothing new to report on Fabrick, Maitland or Roadite.   

 January 5, 1987 - re-organizational meeting at 7:30 p.m.  

 Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


